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Mr Luckett, My name is John Cowley, I own property at 11528 and 11530 Bellewood
Garden Court directly across from the proposed new building. I want to strongly object
to this change in the plans for the development. This new building goes against the
original plans of which I considered when I bought my units.There is very little room for
the proposed building and parking will be a headache for sure. The change in plans will
surely hurt my property value and the value of all the surrounding properties. Please
reconsider the approval of this change. Sincerely John P Cowley  
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